
Date : 4/10/2023 5:00:36 PM
From : "Paul Dulberg" 
To : "Law Office Of Alphonse Talarico" 
BCc : "Paul Dulberg" , "Tom Kost" 
Subject : Re: [ServeManager] Statement #295949 from Gazelle Process & Investigations 
PLLC.
Dear Mr Talarico,

I have submitted a check request in the amount of $130.00.

The estimated delivery date via US mail is 4/14/2023.

Thank you,
Paul 

On Apr 10, 2023, at 4:29 PM, Alphonse Talarico 
<contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com> wrote:

I (we) do not owe anything. I paid the $507.00

Your reimbursement to me should be increased by $130.00 as, at the time I sent 
you his invoices the group sent separately to me and forwarded separaately to you 
did not contain the last two chronalogical invoices totalling an additional $130.00.
I paid all outstanding invoices to date totalling $507.00 but did not request the 
additional $130.00 as I did not have those two invoices.
I paid a total of $507.00 to Gazelle but your last reimbursement to me did not 
contain the additional invoices .
I (we) do not owe Gazelle anything, but the reimbursement of $130.00 (to me/not 
Gazelle) would be appreciated.

Thank you,
Alphonse A. Talarico   

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 1:09 PM
To: Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Subject: Re: [ServeManager] Statement #295949 from Gazelle Process & Investigations 
PLLC.
 
Dear Mr Talarico,

The phrase used by Gizel "This is a friendly reminder to let you know that one or more of your 
balances are more than 30 days past due.” Cannot be correct because when I click the link provided 
and pull up the statement (which I attached to this email) it shows a Total of $507.00, Amount Paid 
$507.00 and a Balance due of $0.00.

mailto:contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com
mailto:pdulberg@icloud.com
mailto:contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com


Am I missing something, are we 30 days past due, and do I still owe money?

Thanks,
Paul

On Apr 9, 2023, at 11:59 AM, Alphonse Talarico 
<contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com> wrote:

From: Paul Gizel <notifications@mail.servemanager.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 9, 2023 11:52 AM
To: Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Subject: [ServeManager] Statement #295949 from Gazelle Process & 
Investigations PLLC.
 
Statement for Alphonse A. Talarico 
Paul Gizel sent you statement #295949
Hello,
This is a friendly reminder to let you know that one or more of your balances are more 
than 30 days past due.
Click here to view the statement and pay online

Shared with you by:

Paul Gizel 
Gazelle Process & Investigations PLLC. 
office@gazellepi.com 
847-752-4450 
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